
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 19 OF 2023 

FINAL DEREGISTRATION OF COMPANIES AND CLOSE CORPORATION IN ANNUAL RETURN 

DEREGISTRATION PROCESS 

 
CIPC will be commencing final deregistration of all companies and close corporations which have been in 

Annual Return Deregistration process for more than three (3) years and for which the notification process 

as per Companies Regulation 40 have been completed. 

 
The systematic final deregistration will occur on 30 March 2023 although e-mail notification of such final 

deregistration will only commence during the first week of April 2023 due to the CIPC annual financial year 

shutdown. 

 
For any further enquiries, kindly log a ticket via www.cipc.co.za / enquiries – select the Department as 

“Companies and Close Corporations” and Category as “Annual Returns”. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
Adv Rory Voller 

Commissioner: CIPC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The dti Campus (Block F - Entfutfukweni), 77 Meintjies Street, Sunnyside, Pretoria l P O Box 429, Pretoria, 0001 

Call Centre: 086 100 2472 

Website: www.cipc.co.za 

http://www.cipc.co.za/
http://www.cipc.co.za/
http://www.cipc.co.za/
http://www.cipc.co.za/
http://www.cipc.co.za/
http://www.cipc.co.za/
http://www.cipc.co.za/
http://www.cipc.co.za/
http://www.cipc.co.za/
http://www.cipc.co.za/

